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       24th February  2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear West Park Families  
 
It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that we have lost one of our own. 
 
Bradley Weir fought with real courage and determination but ultimately, his illness was such, that 
he passed away peacefully at the weekend. 
 
Bradley has been a huge part of West Park life: from performing in Matilda, to him heckling myself 
in assembly with his wonderful, kind humour.  Every day with Bradley has been a positive one. 
 
Bradley has had the support of his amazing family and it has been a true honour to get to know 
them over the last few years. 
 
Please share this news with your children in a way that you feel will be best for them.  We will be 
on hand to support as needed. 
 
Bradley’s legacy will live on through all of us at West Park and we should strive to live our lives 
with the positivity and energy that exuded from Bradley every single day. 
 
Our love goes out to Bradley’s family and friends.  
 
Take care    

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


